
	

	
SFR	Board	of	Director	

Minutes	
June	1,	2020	

	
Tim	called	a	special	meeting	to	discuss	the	Majors	Event	scheduled	for	June	5-8	at	WTLS.	People	
on	the	call	were	RJ	Gordy,	Bill	Booth,	Ben	French,	Seth	Reid	and	Linda	Rogaski.	
	
Tim	advised	that:	

• Lonny	Sheek,	National	Scrutineer	from	Cal	Club,	will	be	Tech	Chief	for	the	event.			
• Lyn	Greenhill	will	assist	in	Tech	when	not	competing.			
• The	scales	have	been	picked	up	and	will	be	delivered	to	the	track	on	Thursday.			
• Daniel	Lubdivy	is	picking	up	the	pace	car,	flags	and	stewards	radios,	etc.			
• Six	folks	including	Tim,	Gene	Peters,	Telo	Stewart,	Charlie	Laster	have	volunteered	to	

help	set	the	paddock	up	adhering	to	the	WTLS	requirements.			
• There	will	be	no	access	to	the	track	before	6:00	PM	Thursday–	all	vehicles	must	enter	

through	the	main	gate	into	the	paddock.	
• All	license	plate	number	information	should	be	sent	to	Tim	and/or	Trish.	

	
Tim	advised	that	the	County	regulations	must	be	adhered	to.		The	rule	is	one	driver,	one	crew.		
Everyone’s	temperature	will	be	taken	when	they	enter	the	track.		There	will	be	county	
representatives	in	the	paddock.	
	
Linda	will	send	an	email	to	the	Chiefs	regarding	picking	up	PPE	equipment.	
	
Tim	adjourned	the	meeting.	


